
  

                                   

 

09 October 2024 

 

Dear Community Stakeholder 

 

I am writing to inform you that the Governing Bodies of local Catholic schools 

namely: 

 

 St Ambrose Barlow Catholic Primary School, Hall Green 

 St Augustine’s Catholic Primary School, Handsworth 

 St Clare’s Catholic Primary School, Handsworth 

 St Francis’ Catholic Primary School, Handsworth 

 St Patrick & St Edmund’s Catholic Primary School, Winson Green 

 St Teresa’s Catholic Primary School, Handsworth Wood 

 St Vincent’s Catholic Primary School, Nechells 

 

have been discussing working together in the future as part of the St Teresa of 

Calcutta Multi-Academy Company (MAC) within the framework set out by the 

Birmingham Diocesan Education Service. 

 

As part of the journey we are consulting with our communities from Wednesday 09 

October 2024 until Tuesday 19 November 2024. 

 

If you would like more information about St Teresa of Calcutta MAC please visit 

their website https://saintteresaofcalcutta.org.uk/  

 

You can express your views or questions in writing to the Headteacher or 

alternatively email: 

MACconsultation@stocmac.org.uk 

All of your views will be acknowledged and all questions will receive a response.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Professor Paul Ryan 

CEO 

 

Avenue Road, Handsworth, Birmingham B21 8ED 
Tel: 0121 554 5069       Head Teacher:   Mrs M M Stanley 

Fax: 0121 554 1768        BEd(Hons),NPQH 
Email: enquiry@staugust.bham.sch.uk 
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